
 

16 April 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
Year 12 Visit to Cardiff University – Wednesday 18 April 2018 
 
We are pleased to provide some additional information about the Year 12 visit to Cardiff University on 
Wednesday. This is an important component of our Higher Education and Careers preparation here at 
BWS and follows on from the HE and Careers Day held on Friday 9 February. 
 
Departure: 06.45 from BWS Dining Hall 
 
Return: c18.00 to BWS 
 
Travel: Coach to Cardiff 
 
Uniform: Not required – smart casual clothes are appropriate 
 
Meal: not provided - students should either bring a packed lunch or money 
 
Contact on the day: If you need to contact us on the day (for example if your son was unable to attend 
due to illness) please phone 07887 653368 
 
Information about the Open Day: can be found at http://www.cardiff.ac.uk/study/undergraduate/open-
days-visits 
 
Students have received a pre-visit briefing and are expected to complete a Work Sheet during the 
visit. 
 
On the day there will be: 
 

• Talks, tours, displays and demonstrations in all of the academic schools 
• Tours of university residences 
• Talks, tours and an exhibition within the Students’ Union 
• General presentations offering advice on areas such as the UCAS application process, 

student finance, residences and support, and student life at Cardiff. 
 
I hope it is a really useful experience for your son. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
S A Armstrong 
HE and Careers Adviser 


